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Phone:  03 9789 9552                 
Fax:  03 9789 0134 

Our school will implement the Child Safe Standards to ensure the safety and wellbeing of all students at the school and 
promote an organisational culture that manages the risk of child abuse and neglect. 

@FrankstonEastPrimary Email:  frankston.east.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Web:  www.frankstoneastps.vic.edu.au 

@FrankstonEastPrimary 

6th May2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 2  2020 
 

   To be advised 
May 

   To be advised 
June 

 

Mon 08/06  Queenôs Birthday-No School 
Fri 26/06  Last Day Term 2 
 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
I would like to start by thanking everyone in the school community 
for their support with remote learning over the last few weeks.  We 
know that this isnôt easy and puts a lot of pressure on all families 
on a daily basis.  As a staff we have tried to make it as easy as 
possible to access learning materials through our school web site.  
We have tried to minimise the number of new things we have 
introduced.  The two big ones have been student email and WebEx 
video conferencing.  It is now a habit forming process where 
students are regularly checking their emails daily and attending 
video conferences with staff.  It is pleasing to see the good uptake 
of these resources with students and parents/guardians.  It is 
always nice to see the adults at home in the video conferences 
when we are chatting.  We know that on any given day in the 
classroom things go well and sometimes they donôt.  Interruptions 
stop the flow.  Things happen and we head off in a different 
direction.  It is no different for you at home, so just remember: 

Star Wars Day 
We had a great response to our Star Wars Day on May 4th.  It was 
great to see families getting involved and having a bit of fun with it.  
So strange to see a storm trooper on a laptop working on 
Mathletics!  We appreciate you sending the photos in to share and 
you can see the video on FEPStv, our YouTube channel. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F30wPa39V9c  

 
 
 

Pet Week 
One of the benefits of being in isolation at the moment is that our 
pets are absolutely loving it.  Their families are home all the time 
and that makes them happy.  We thought that next week could be 
Pet Week and it would be awesome if you could send us some 
photos of your adorable pets.  Again, we will publish a video at the 
end of the week for you to watch and you will be able to see all 
the amazing animals that we have in our school community. 

Keep sending those photos in of all the awesome activities that 
you are undertaking.  We will publish a video on FEPStv every 
Friday to conclude the week.  Remember that we are all in this 
together. 
 
 
Until next time, 
 
 
 
Brian McFall (Principal) 
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